
 

 
 

October 9, 2020 

 

 

 

Life Extension Clinics, Inc. 

DBA: Life Scan Wellness Centers 

Attn:  Patricia Johnson 

1011 N MacDill Ave 

Tampa, FL  33607 

Email:  patricia.johnson@lifescanwellness.com 

 

RE:  RFP #51-20, Employment Related Health Care Services 

 

Dear Patricia:   

The City of Clearwater would like to thank your company for their response to our Request for Proposal for 

Employment Related Health Care Services.  We appreciate your time and effort put into your proposal.  Each 

submittal was ranked on the RFP criteria and overall responsiveness to the RFP requirements.   

 

The selection committee has selected the following providers to provide Employment Related Heath Care 

Services to the City: 

 

• BayCare Urgent Care, LLC for Pre-employment Physicals, Pre-Employment Drug Testing, Reasonable 
Suspicion Drug and Alcohol Testing and Random DOT/PHMSA-Safety Sensitive Drug and Alcohol 
Testing.  

 
• Life Scan Wellness Centers for Fire and Police Pre-Employment and Annual Physical and Fitness 

Evaluations and Fire and Police Pre-Employment Drug Testing. 
 

Congratulations!  On behalf of the selection committee and the City, I thank you again for your time and effort 

in responding to this RFP.   

 

Regards, 

 

Lori Vogel 

 

Lori Vogel, CPPB 

Procurement Manager 
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